COMMUNICATION - C94

ITEM1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

From: Joanne Romano [

Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 12:19 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; clement.messer@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] DEPUTATION - Clubhouse Developments Inc.

Dear All;

This is to confirm that | am OPPOSED to the proposal that would be subject Wycliffe and Kiloran
Avenue to additional traffic from the proposed new development. There are already long delays
during rush hour along Kiloran Avenue, exiting onto Islington Avenue and surrounding main roads.
More traffic will only lead to greater congestion and make our streets less safe.

When me and my late husband moved our 3 small kids and our family to this area just over 10 years
ago, we did so as it provided a quieter, safer area, which was important for us.

Thank you,

Joanne Romano
. Rossmull Crescent, Vaughan ON

Joanne Romano
Finance, CSA Group

178 Rexdale Blvd.
Toronto, ON MSW1R3
Canada

T +1 416 747 4020

joanne.romano@csagroup.org
csagroup.org
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